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MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO: 2016-10-10-015 

 
TO  : PMA NATIONAL OFFICERS, BOARD OF GOVERNORS,  
   COMPONENT SOCIETY PRESIDENTS, SPECIALTY DIVISIONS,  
   SUB SPECIALTY SOCIETIES, AND AFFILIATE SOCIETIES 
 
SUBJECT : DONATIONS FOR BATANES 
 
DATE: : OCTOBER 10, 2016 
 

 
The Batanes province was recently placed under a state of calamity due to the 
onslaught of Typhoon Ferdie (Meranti). To date, some areas are still isolated, some 
areas still do not have electricity and water and have not received any relief goods yet. 

With our objective to extend assistance for them to immediately respond to the 
restoration needs of some facilities which were greatly affected by the strong typhoon 
and to enable quick service delivery to the affected families, please be informed that 
the Philippine Medical Association is now accepting donations in cash and in kind for 
the benefit of the affected families. 

Cash donations can be directly remitted to the Cashier at the Secretariat Office or can 
be readily deposited to PMA’s calamity fund per the herein details: 

Account name  : Philippine Medical Association 
Account Number  : Current Account 000-4800-13603 

For easy monitoring, kindly provide the Accounting office (by fax at +632 929-6951 or 
email at philmedas@yahoo.com) with the copy of your deposit slip indicating 
donation for Batanes.  Moreover, donations in kind can readily be sent to the PMA 
office per the herein address: 

Attention   : PMA Secretariat c/o Ms. Liezl Mendigo 
Address   : 2/F PMA Building, North Avenue, Quezon City 

Be rest assured that PMA will be responsible in directly coordinating with the 
responsible agencies to ensure that our donations will be delivered promptly and will 
reach the affected families. 



 

 

 

 

 

As in the past, we look forward to your warm support in extending assistance to affected 
families of Batanes.  Thank you very much. 

Sincerely yours, 
 
 
BENITO P. ATIENZA, M.D. 
PMA Secretary-General  
 
 
Noted by: 
 
 
IRINEO C. BERNARDO III, M.D. 
PMA President 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


